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JVCKENWOOD Statement on Unauthorized Access to European Sales Company Servers 

Yokohama, September 29, 2021—JVCKENWOOD detected unauthorized access on September 22, 2021 to 
the servers operated by some of the JVCKENWOOD Group’s sales companies in Europe. It was found that 
there was a possibility of information leak by the third party who made the unauthorized access. 

Currently, a detailed investigation is being conducted by the specialized agency outside the company in 
collaboration with the relevant authorities. No customer data leak has been confirmed at this time. The 
details will be announced on the company website as soon as they become available. 

JVCKENWOOD takes this incident very seriously, and sincerely regrets the inconvenience it may cause. 


